
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM NO. LRS-2023-002 
  
TO  : DEANS, COLLEGE SECRETARIES, and HEADS OF UNITS  
   STUDENTS and STUDENT ORGANIZATIONS 

UP Diliman 
  
 
 
FROM  :  LOUISE JASHIL R. SONIDO  

Vice Chancellor for Student Affairs  
  
SUBJECT : Call for Nominations and Applications for the  

2023 Gawad Tsanselor para sa Natatanging Mag-aaral 
 
DATE  : 8 March 2023 
  
The University of the Philippines Diliman recognizes the contribution of its students to the life of 
the University, to the production of knowledge, and to the future of the country.  The Gawad 
Tsanselor sa Natatanging Mag-aaral is the highest, most prestigious University award given to 
students who have attained a high level of academic accomplishment, demonstrated good 
leadership, and exemplified honor and excellence in the service of the people.   
 
To recognize these exemplary students, the Office of the Vice Chancellor for Student Affairs 
officially opens the call for nominations and applications for the 2023 Gawad Tsanselor para sa 
Natatanging Mag-aaral. 
 
The guidelines and forms are available through this link: https://bit.ly/GTNM_23 (accessible via 
UP Mail only). The nomination/application documents must be accomplished and submitted in 
electronic copies and sent to ovcsa.upd@up.edu.ph on or before 31 March 2023, 11:59PM.  
 
For inquiries, contact the Selection Committee through the same email provided. 
 
For widest dissemination, please. 
 
Thank you.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://bit.ly/GTNM_23

